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Livingstone School …….October 29, 2020…..It’s Personal                                                                                       

Parent—Teacher Interviews Tonight                     

Meetings will be held from 4:00-7:00 p.m. by 

Zoom or phone call. If you  are  unable to 

attend a virtual meeting and would like to 

set up an alternate time, please call the 

Office at 403-628-3897. 

Halloween Fun Friday!                                                                                                        
The Student Leadership Team has prepared a 

Spooktacular day on October 30!  Dancing, 

pumpkins, treats and fun! Spirit Week continues 

with Disney Day tomorrow!  Dress as your                   

favorite Disney character. 

Important Safety Message                                                                                 

A reminder to all staff, students and             

community members  that Livingstone is a 

nut aware school which  means that we try 

to prevent nut products or by-products  

entering our school for lunches and snacks, 

practices or events.  Please be diligent and 

check labels when sending food to school. 

We currently have students with severe 

nut allergies so let’s work together to make 

our school a safe space for everyone.                              

Sports                             

The Sports Booster Club is still accepting recycle 

bottles and cans until Friday for their annual Bottle 

Drive.     Junior & Senior Volleyball practices are                

underway and we thank our volunteers coaches for 

supporting our students!  All athletes and                    

parents are asked to review the LRSD Extra                

Curricular Activities Guide on our website at                                        

livingstoneschool.ca.  Practice and game schedules  

may be found under the Athletics tab on the main 

page.  KidSport Alberta provides grants for children 

ages 18 and under to participate in a sport season of 

their choice.  Please visit www.KidSportcanada.ca/

alberta 

Daylight Savings Ends                                                                                               

Fall back one hour on Sunday,                                 

November 1 

PICTURE RETAKES: Monday, November 9 

Please return your proof sheet with “retake 

photos” checked off if your child requires a            

retake photo.  If they were not here for the first 

picture day, they will have their picture taken. 

Nutrition Program                                                                                           

Our program is now able to continue and we are 

pleased that Teresa MacGarva has agreed to be 

our Nutrition Coordinator this year. Healthy 

snacks may be accessed at the Office for all            

students throughout the day.  In addition, there 

will be free soup days for everyone one to two 

days per winter months. The first one will take 

place next Wednesday, November 4!  

Scholastic Book Fair Is Ending October 30                                                       

Visit https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/

pages/5148561                                                                    

Free shipping offer tonight from                                         

6:00-8:00 p.m. Contests are underway in the 

Learning Commons, so please let Mrs. Saindon 

know if you have purchased books and she will 

enter you in the contest for $25 in free books! 

She will be drawing for prizes and make sure to 

enter the “Guess the Candy in the Jar” contest! 


